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11 October 2017 

Dear Families 

Re: Thorpe Park Fright Night –  change of date - 31 October 2017 

Due to a clerical error by Thorpe Park, we have had to change the date of our rewards trip to 
the venue to after half term on Tuesday 31 October.  

After negotiating with the company and I am pleased to announce that the price of the tickets 
will remain the same and all other practical arrangements for the evening stay the same. 

The cost of the deposit will still be £10.00 per student which will secure a place on the coach. 
However, due to the date change, we are happy to refund the deposit to any student who is 
unable to make the new date due to prior commitments.  

Please complete the below permission slip by Monday 16 October to re-register your interest 
in this trip and indicate which ticket price option you would like to opt for. You may also include 
full payment with this permission slip in a sealed envelope if you so wish.  

Please see information about ticket options below: 

 Standard ticket price (no Merlin pass) = £14.00 remaining to pay.  

 Thorpe Park Merlin Pass holders = £14.00 (even with this pass, the cost of a no school 
group ticket would be £15.00 as no bulk school discount is applicable).  

 Merlin Premium Pass Holders = students must reserve their own ticket online to receive 
it at a cost of £1.00. These tickets cannot be reserved through a school booking.  

The remaining balance must be paid by Wednesday 18 October 2017. No places will be 
available after this date.  Payments can be made at any point during this time by cash, cheque 
or via ParentPay. 

In cases of financial hardship it may still be possible to attend this trip at a reduced cost. Please 
write to the Headteacher, in confidence outlining the circumstances and in certain cases, it may 
be possible to seek financial assistance. 

I would like to apologise for the inconvenience caused by this change of date but I hope that as 
many year 10 students as possible will be able to take part. However, any incidents of poor 
behaviour in the weeks leading up to 31 October may result in students being removed from the 
trip.  Should this happen the deposit paid is non-refundable.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Bailey 
Head of Year 10 
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Please return to:  Miss Bailey or Mr Thorne in an envelope by Monday 16 October, 2017 

Name: ______________________                              Tutor Group ____ 

  

 I give permission for my child to attend Thorpe Park  
 
 I would like to select the ticket option: 

 
Standard Non Merlin Pass ticket at £14.00 
 
Thorpe Park Merlin Pass schools ticker at £14.00 
 
I will reserve an online Annual Pass ticket online for my child at £1.00 and 
 do not require a school group ticket.  

 

 I will pay the remaining price of a school group ticket by Wednesday 18 October 
 
 I would like to pay the remaining balance by: 
 

Cash   
 
Cheque 
  
Parent Pay  

 
  

Parent/Carer signature:  _________________________  Date: _________________ 

  

 

  

 

 


